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Dear Parents and Guardians:

Each Spring INTUIT Dance produces “Spring Celebration of Dance.”   This is an opportunity for anyone who wishes to perform to show their skills and learn about performing.   The event is meant to demonstrate what the children have learned and bring closure to the school year.  I try to balance the shows so there are some younger students performing with older students, keeping the shows entertaining and educational.  
I am holding performances on May 22 @1PM and 4PM at Dominican Performing Arts Center, Lund Auditorium this year.  Currently the plan is to hold the event outdoors on the beautiful campus.  We are staging Les Sylphides, a romantic ballet that should be exhilarating outdoors in a garden-like atmosphere.  If things change one way or another due to the Covid restrictions, we will make changes to our overall plans.  We also have a plan due to inclement weather.  

There will be two slightly different shows to accommodate all our performers from the youngest to the most experienced.   I am doing this so each performance stays within a reasonable time frame and students that are in our pre-professional programs are afforded two performing experiences.  In the coming weeks I will tell you what dance your dancer will be working on and in which time slot/s your child will be performing.  

Technical and dress rehearsals will take place on Thursday May 20 after the school day and Saturday May 22 in the morning at Dominican/Lund, 7900 Division Street, River Forest.  In the following weeks I will tell you which time slot/s your child should report for their dress rehearsal/s. In the meantime, hold the above dates and times.  
Your teacher will tell you in the coming weeks the proper costume for the performances.  Please adhere to the instructions your teacher will be giving you.  There is a $50 recital fee which helps us maintain our costumes and helps cover theater rental and production expenses (printing, lighting designer, technical director etc…).  Of course, you need to be enrolled in Spring Session.  Students who are in performing workshop and choreography classes, your account has been charged the recital fee as we assume if you are in these classes you want to perform.  If you want to take dance classes, but don’t wish or cannot perform, that is fine.  You will come to class and take class.  We usually practice for the recital the last 15 minutes of class and your child can understudy.
Please sign and return this slip to me by March 15 so we can begin planning!  Email me is ok too!   – Diane VanDerhei, Director
My child (name)____________________________________  will/will not perform on May recitals. 
Recital fee $___pd.  Check  #  _______ charge my account in my parent portal 
